
To

E-mail:- unpdghe hn ,a gmail.com

From

Director General Higher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula.

l. The vice chancellors of all State Universities situated in the State of
Haryana.

2' The Principals of all Govemment colleges situated in the State of
Haryana.

3. The Principals of all Govemment Aided colleges situated in the State of
Haryana.

4. The Principals of all Self Finance Colleges situated in the State ol
Haryana.

Memo No. 60501 DHE-120007/63/2020-tINp (STATE)_DHE
Dated, panchkula, the tt- t J. )o36

Subject: - Regarding charging 
"fr"l..f::11? fees from students.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

I have been directed to request you not to charge any unnecessary fees from

students this year in view of the pandemic COVID-19

Kindly treat it as most urgent.

L Arry--
Superinten(enr-UN P,

for Director General Higher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula
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